
Mrs. Anderberg’s 
elementary students 
have been working 
hard on their 
computer skills.  The 
students have been 
using numerous 
programs to help 
them and their peers 
begin to understand 
the basics of 
technology.  The 
students were hard 
working, resourceful, 
determined, and 
respectful while 
learning. 
 


